
 
Hong Kong Etech Groups Ltd. 

 
 

Date: 8/20/2024 

Federal Communications Commission  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The letter grants authorization for representative of Hong Kong Etech Groups Ltd. to apply the 
FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to Hong Kong Etech Groups Ltd., 
FCC ID: 2A3ZO-EWL20232, granted on 12/28/2023, The equipment is electrically identical.  

We are aware that Hong Kong Etech Groups Ltd. intends to market the above referenced product 
under  

FCC ID: 2A3ZO-EWL2024AL 

The only changes are the product name, model name, FCC ID and label on the device.  

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  

 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.  

Client’s signature：        

Client’s name： Haixin Chen  
Title：manager 
 
Tel：+86-18607685996 

Email：chinaetech65@etechgroups.com 

 


